
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool  L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451  Fax: 0151 932 1417 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 

 

Wednesday, 12 February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PGL Parent Information Meeting 

All Year 7 parents whose children are attending PGL are invited to a parent information 
meeting on Tuesday 25th February 2025, at 5pm in the school hall. The meeting will last 
approx. 30 minutes. 

The kit list is below. Reminder that pupils will need to bring their own sleeping bag and a 
case large enough to fit the sleeping bag and all their kit. 

The information will be on the school website after the meeting.  

Regards, 

Mr A. McTeague 
Progress Leader for Year 7 
 
a.mcteague@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk  

 

https://holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk/information/parents-evenings
mailto:a.mcteague@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk


                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Website: www.holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

 

 

 


